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Charlotte-Mecklenburg Storm Water Services is working 
with LandDesign, Geoscience Group, and CES Group 
Engineers to evaluate a culvert and the storm drainage 
system in this area. 
 
Representatives may need to enter your property to 
perform utility soft digs, geotechnical borings, and to 
collect data on the existing system. While state law 
authorizes access to private property, no building or 
structure will be entered.
 
The work is scheduled to begin in October and take 
about 2 months to complete.

For more information:
Shawn McDonald, PE, CPESC
Project Manager
Shawn.McDonald@charlottenc.gov
980-297-9243

Charlotte Storm Water Services
4100 W Tyvola Road
Charlotte, NC 28208


